
 

October 20, 2022 

Hello Everyone: 

Are you feeling refreshed after our recent rainstorm? The “great rain” started after our group 

returned from the visit to the Cheech Marin Museum of Chicano Art and Culture in Riverside. What 

a feast of color and imagination! We had an excellent docent who was knowledgeable and 

enthusiastic. It was a great outing for LVHS members. 

We have an event planned for Saturday, November 12th, at 11:00am. We have a visit to The 

Old Mill in San Marino, where we will have a docent-led tour, followed by a presentation about 

the San Gabriel Mission. Attendees can bring a sack lunch to enjoy during the presentation. 

Please contact Sherry Best at sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org or 909/596-4679 for carpool 

arrangements. You may drive to The Old Mill on your own but let me know so I can keep a 

tentative attendee list. See the attached flyer. 

The “Cruisin La Verne” car show will happen on November19th, and the 1938 International 

truck will be there in its glory. The car show will begin at 10:00am and end at 4:00pm. Look for 

the LVHS vendor booth and the Big Ole International. I attached the car show flyer.  

We are scheduled for a presentation on Wednesday, November 2nd, at 4:30pm at the Hillcrest 

Meeting House. You must provide proof of vaccination and have your temperature checked 

when you enter the Hillcrest lobby. Our presenter is Dr. Steven Hackel from UC Riverside, who will 

speak on the topic of the lives of indigenous peoples during the time of Spanish colonization. 

However, I have not yet heard from Dr. Hackel about the date change so now this presentation is 

tentative. Mark your calendars and stay tuned to hear from me. Come support the LVHS! 

Sherry Best 

Sherry Best, LVHS President 
sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org 

https://gofund.me/fa4d6e97       
909/596-4679 
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